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Supercharge Employee Participation Efforts in Your 
SMS Webinar 
Thursday, February 20, 2020, 1:00 p.m. EST 
 
On 2/20/2020 at 1:00 p.m. EST, the SMCX will host the 
“Supercharge Employee Participation Efforts in Your 
SMS” webinar. 

This webinar focuses on identifying safety 
management system (SMS) participation activities for 
all levels of personnel at your organization. This 
webinar provides information on some of the best 
examples of employee participation, including the SMS 
passport, which is a successful employee involvement 
activity at many worksites. In addition, this webinar 
discusses the promotion of employee involvement 
activities and how to persuade reluctant employees to 
become more involved. 

This presentation is beneficial to personnel wanting to learn more about employee involvement 
opportunities in an SMS and promoting involvement efforts. Attendees should have an intermediate 
understanding of SMS implementation in general, and the importance of employee participation to the 
successful implementation of an SMS, prior to this webinar. Personnel gaining the most benefit from 
this presentation may include: • Commanders • Directors • S&H Staff • Supervisors • Non-supervisory 
Employees. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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